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1. Previous meeting

The 58th CIPAC meeting was held in Liège, Belgium. The meeting was attended by 45 members, correspondents and observers. 43 representatives of the industry were present. 

Reports of five full scale collaborative trials, one small scale trial, two extensions of the scope of a method, three enantioselective identity tests were presented and also two applicability studies. 
The status of six provisional methods was changed to full CIPAC method. Six methods were accepted as provisional CIPAC methods. The applicability of three methods to a new formulation was confirmed and one identity method was adopted. One small scale collaborative trial presented at the meeting was recommended to go for the full scale trial. 
23 national reports were presented at the Joint Open CIPAC/FAO/WHO Meeting.
2. Elections

Ms Eva Jacobsen (Denmark) was elected as CIPAC member, Ms Junhua Song (PR China); Mr José Manuel Bocanegra (Panama); Ms Jirapan Thongyord (Thailand, Agriculture), Ms Jiraporn Nitchanpansri (Thailand, P. Health), Ms Sudthida Meethong (Thailand, P.), Mr Yuuki Tsukada (Japan) were elected as correspondent members. Mr Ralf Hänel and Mr László Bura were re-elected as chairman and secretary, respectively. 
It is with sadness and sorrow to announce that we lost our friend and colleague Adrian Burns.
3. CIPAC publications


No new handbook was published, however the preparatory work for the publication of Handbook O was started. 

4. Collaborative studies


One full scale collaborative study one small scale study and one method extension were initiated during the past period. The results will be presented on the technical meeting in Athens.
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